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Pinn Road Shard Use Path
(J.B. Passmore Elementary to Marbach Road)
DESIGN PUBLIC MEETING 
April 15, 2024
[image: image1.emf]
Project Scope: 

· New concrete shared use path

· New ADA ramps

· New concrete curbs

· New bus shelter pads

· New driveway approaches

· Utility adjustments
Project Schedule:  

· Currently in Design
· Begin Construction: Winter 2026
· End Construction: Summer 2027
For project information contact:

James Hall | Capital Projects Officer | Design | Construction
210.207.6473 – James.Hall@sanantonio.gov
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